
Year 6 Newsletter – Summer 1 

 

 

We hope you had a lovely holiday!  

 

We had a brilliant response to the Easter revision packs and everyone was able to join in on our 

Fun Friday afternoon last week. We played games and had drinks and snacks. Well done to 

everyone for your hard work over the holidays.  

 

At the time of writing SATs are now only 8 days away. We are doing everything we can in school 

to prepare the children ahead of the tests. Our homework grid this term reflects that it is 

helpful for the children to revise for the tests. If you can support your child with their revision 

we would be extremely grateful. This is our final push before SATs but we are encouraging 

children to take some time to relax and do some fun activities too. If you have any queries or 

questions about the SATs please get in touch at the usual email address.  

 

 

Our learning this half term  

Here is a little summary of the topics we will be covering this half term!  

Writing – We are continuing our work on the lighthouse including writing for a range of 

different purposes.  

Reading – Later in the term we will start reading Wonder.  

Maths – We are learning statistics. 

PSHE – We are covering the ‘My Relationships’ unit this half term.  

History - We are learning about Black people in Britain over the last 2,000 years.  

P.E. – We are learning how to play cricket. 

Art  - We are looking at colour and light (see note below) 

 

 

Help with art 

 

This term we are studying light and colour in art and we need your help! Each child will need a 

shoebox sized box (ideally with a lid but not vital) in which they will create their masterpiece. 

If you have a box (or boxes) like this at home please can you send them in before Friday 5th 

May. Additionally, we are on the lookout for magazines with lots of colour in them which can be 

cut up and collaged. Home and garden type magazines, free supermarket magazines or similar 

would be ideal but any magazine would work as long as it is colourful (and the content is 

appropriate). 

 

Contact 

If you need to contact the Year 6 team for any reason please email us at  

drake-ds@yare-edu.org.uk    frobisher-ds@yare-edu.org.uk 

 
 


